
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians,                Friday 15th March 2019 
 
Many thanks for all your positive comments regarding the EasyPeasy home learning programme 
that we launched last week. We logged on and recorded over 65% of you are accessing it. That 
is brilliant. If you haven't yet had a look please do give it a try.   
 
This week in number we have been investigating sharing/dividing. Teacher’s have modelled how 
to share/divide fairly whether it be with pencils, plastic balls etc or drawing on the board. Chil-

dren have quickly picked the concept up and are able to talk 
through how to share/divide and what the answer to the number 
sentence or word problem is.  
 
 
We had some visitors in our school today from Chester Zoo. They 
spoke to us about mini beasts, the different type of mini beasts 

and where we might possibly find them in our garden/outdoor area. They also spoke about how 
mini beasts camouflage and children were able to look at some examples of the 
different mini beasts. 
 
 
We are awaiting shutters now to be fitted to our new EYFS shel-
ter. This will hopefully take place over the next few weeks. It has 

cost a great deal of money but will be worth it as it will give the children greater 
protection when accessing the outdoors whatever the weather.    
 
 
Many thanks for your support on Wear Blue for Bobby and Red Nose Day today. 
 
 
 

Enjoy the weekend 
 

 Mrs Jones            Miss Melling 
 Miss Lawrenson    Miss Waltho 
 Miss King                      Miss Williams 
 
 


